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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Kristy Burns  

Address 
4175 Smallwood Church Rd 
Indian Head, MD 20640 

Phone 
2403464942  

Email 
kristylynn@burnshome.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I think it is unnecessary to reinstitute a mask mandate in Charles County. Businesses and individuals should have the option to make 
their own decisions about whether they want to require or wear masks. The mask mandate has definitely impacted how often I do 
business in Charles County. I have preferred to shop in other counties that do not have mask mandates or shop online. The current 
COVID-19 data in Charles County does not warrant the extreme measure of implementing a mask mandate.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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